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For Tournament Entry
Contact LindaWozniuk at
lwozniuk@gmail.com
or Phone 780 916-2203
Entry payments can be
made via e-transfer.

The Charlie Loiselle
Memorial

Singles Tournament
May 15, 16, 17 - 2023
Limited to 128 Entries

on a first to register basis.
$35.00 Per Person.

Mixed Doubles
Tournament

July 24, 25, 26 - 2023
Limited to 128 Entries

on a first to register basis.
$35.00 Per Person

For Further Information
Contact Wally Bentt at
wbentt@telusplanet.net
or call 780 690-5004
Check out our website
shufflewithgesa.ca

or our facebook page at
facebook.com/groups/
613038643901231

Pickle Ball and Shuffleboard are
two of the fastest growing adult
sports. Shuffleboard is more
mentally challenging and much
easier on the body. It requires no
great physical strength, yet is a
game of skill and strategy. Unlike
golf, all play is indoors so there are
no rainout days. Our hours of play
avoid rush hour traffic. This is an
inexpensivewaytohave fun,make
new friends, and get in some easy
exercise. One can play the entire
season for slightly more than a
single game of golf. If you have
never played shuffleboard before,
fear not. This is an easy game to
learn, and we provide free
shuffleboard cues, lessons, and
improvement sessions. So comeon
down and play with us!

GESA
Board Members

All Play is at the Ottewell
Curling Club, 4205-102 Ave.,
Edmonton. Located off of
Baseline Road just west of
the ESSO Refinery.


